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Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your child is being asked to take a survey at school. The California Healthy Kids Survey (CHKS) will help to promote better health and wellbeing among our youth, improve the school learning environment and combat problems such as drug abuse and violence.

Participation in the survey is voluntary on the part of the student, and we hope you will encourage your child to participate so that his or her opinion and knowledge can be part of the information gleaned from the survey.

The survey is anonymous. No names or any other identifying information is connected to the answers except for the name of the school.

If you have questions, please contact your child’s school principal or Tony Burchett, Chief Operating Officer, 317-856-5265.

If you wish to view the survey, you may do so on line at www.msddecatur.k12.in.us.

Sincerely

Tony Burchett
Chief Operating Officer




If you do not want your child to participate in the survey, please complete the form below and return to your child’s school no later than October 9, 2015.



By returning this form, I do not give permission for my child to participate in the California Healthy Kids Survey.


Child’s Name:  _________________________________________DOB:  ___________

School:  ______________________________________________Grade:  __________


Parent/Guardian Signature:  ______________________________Date:  ___________
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